## Special Events Committee of EDC September 20 at 9:00am Town Hall Annex Room

**Present:** Linda Murray (Chair), Alan Harding, Christine Collins, Mary Devries and Mari Leathers

The meeting was called to order at 9:00am by Linda Murray

## Discussion: Last Night in Wolfeboro 2017

- 1. It was agreed that Last Night in Wolfeboro will be a family event.
- 2. The Committee decided to reserve the Town Hall, Great Hall for Sunday, December 31, 2017 all day. Linda will fill out the paper work.
- 3. A tentative preliminary schedule was developed:
  - a. 11:30 to 1:30 scavenger hunt
  - b. 2:00 to 3:00 entertainment
  - c. 3:30 to 4:30 entertainment
  - d. 5:00 to 6:15 bingo
  - e. 5:00 dinner at All Saints Church
  - f. 6:30 fireworks by the Chamber of Commerce
  - g. 7:00 to 9:00 dancing and music
- 4. Christine will see if she can find an agency who would like to provide popcorn and drinks in the front hall entrance way to the Great Hall
- 5. One idea was to see if the committee could find a balloon person to wonder the streets. Christine and Alan will see if they can find someone.
- 6. The group decided to look and see if McAuliffe-Shepard Discovery Center had a traveling show. Linda will call.
- 7. Alan will contact the Libby Museum curator Alana Albee to see if the Libby is interested in being part of Last Night or provide a contact at Squam Lakes Science Center. Maybe the Squam Lake Science Center might have a traveling show.
- 8. Linda is going to review the questionnaires from Last year 2016 to see who volunteered to help in 2017.
- 9. Christine is going to draft a news story about Last Night in Wolfeboro 2017 which will ask for volunteers.

The Special Events Committee adjourned at 9:45am and will meet in October 4 at 8:00am.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda T.Murray